Livermore-Amador
Genealogical Society

Presents
Richard Finn

You Are Invited

WHEN: Monday, September 12th, 2022
7:00 — 8:30 p.m.

WHERE: Register via ZOOM below:

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZluc-CvqTkjH9a-
193Ke2TiC7y1ywN1EsoY

COST: No Charge - Visitors welcome

Cowboys and Ranchers in the Livermore Area

Livermore City Historian Richard Finn will tell tales from the bygone era of cowboys and ranchers in old Livermore during
a virtual presentation.

“What we do is we talk about the ranchers and farmers that were first here in the valley,” Finn said. “That's Amador over
in the Dublin area, and of course, Robert Livermore here in the Livermore area. Then we talk about those that came later
— Mendenhall and them. And then we end up talking about the farmers and ranchers that are now active in the valley,
and some of the problems they have with their land and the drought and people trespassing.”

Richard has lived in the Livermore Valley since 1959 when he started work at Sandia National Laboratories/California
from where he retired in 1996 as manager of Integrated Design Services and Engineering Information Management. In
retirement he has spent a great deal of time studying his family history including publishing family histories. For some
time, Richard has been researching Tri-Valley pioneer families with the help of his cousin Peter. They have developed a
database of over 40,000 names of pioneers and their descendants. Richard has been president of both L-AGS and the
San Ramon Genealogical Society and the last several years has served as the Livermore City Historian.

For additional information contact:
Tom Mathews, Program Chairperson,
email: program@L-AGS.org
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